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BY COURIER 
 
August 7, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700,  
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2013-0187/0196/0198 – Hydro One Networks Inc. MAAD S86 Application to Purchase Norfolk 
Power Inc. – Hydro One Networks’ Reply Comments on Draft Rate Order 

 
Hydro One has not received any comments on the Draft Rate Order (“DRO”) filed with the Ontario 
Energy Board on July 29, 2014.   Please accept this letter as notice that Hydro One Networks Inc., as a 
result of the aforementioned, will not be filing any reply comments on the DRO. Two hard copies of this 
letter will be sent to the Board shortly.  
 
An electronic copy of this letter has been filed using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System and the confirmation slip is enclosed. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JOANNE RICHARDSON 
 
 
Joanne Richardson 
 

 


